
 

        

    

 

 

At Pinewood, we are committed to collaborating with the families of our students in order to provide 

students with support they need for success.  The Pinewood Title I School wide Program encourages each 

parent to be actively involved in their child’s education and provides opportunities for parents to be involved.  

Our Parental Involvement Policy outlines the parent involvement activities that will be conducted during the 

school year.  If you have ideas and suggestions for our parental involvement policy, feel free to contact to 

Ms. Pegram (natashia.pegram@cms.k12.nc.us). 

❖ Our Annual Title I Meeting will be held September 21th , 2023.   This meeting covers progress from 

the 2023-2024 school year, activities children will be involved in this year, and explained how 

children will be assessed to determine growth.  If you are unable to attend this meeting and have 

questions regarding Title I, please contact the school. 

❖ Parents will receive a copy of the Parent-School Compact.  This agreement between the home and 

school outlines the responsibilities of the student, parent, teacher, and administration in supporting 

student learning.  The Compact will be signed during first quarter. 

❖ During conferences at the end of first quarter, parents will be updated about their child’s progress and 

current areas of need.  Your child’s teacher will work with you to schedule a conference at a time that 

works well for your schedule. 

❖ Monthly newsletters will be used to communicate important events taking place at Pinewood.  Please 

be on the lookout for the newsletter at the beginning of each month. 

❖ Family engagement nights will be held throughout the year with students taking a central role in 

showing parents what they have been learning and how they have learned it.  Stay tuned for more 

detailed information about these events.  

❖ A survey will be given to parents in the spring that will allow parents a chance to voice their feelings 

about the Title I Schoolwide Program and to make suggestions and recommendations for the future. 

❖ Parents are encouraged to join the Parent Teacher Association and School Leadership Team.   

❖ Find detailed information for Parent & Family Engagement in our 2023-2024 Parent-Student 

Handbook 

 

 

Please help us make 2023-2024 a fantastic year by keeping communication between school and home 

open.  We invite you to call the school or your child’s teacher at any time during the year to ask 

questions or schedule a visit or meeting.  Your feedback is always welcome. 
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